# Dilton Marsh Pre-School

**Telephone number -01373 826693** 

Email-diltonmarshpreschool@hotmail.co.uk



# Newsletter

# December 2012



Please can we remind parents/carer that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea to keep them off until 48 hours AFTER their last episode.

If your contact number changes please inform pre-school, also ensure that you are contactable while your child is in the setting.

**Chair-Jack Luxford** 

Treasurer- Amanda Katsande

Admissions-Amanda Hudd

Secretary-Emma South

**Play Leader-Karon Levett** 

**Deputy Leader-Mary-Ann Glass** 

**Key Worker-Tracy Cavalla** 

**Key worker-Penny Couldrake** 

SENCO(Special Educational Needs Co-Ordinator) --

----- Clare Chalke-----

Play Worker/Cover- Lucy Luxford

## Pre-school closes for

Christmas on Thursday 20 Dec at 3 pm and re-opens on Tuesday 8/1/13

This year's Christmas Party is at the Memorial Hall on Friday 21 December from 10am-12pm. All children welcome.

A list of food will be displayed at pre-school as in previous years, please put your name against what you would like to donate. Food to be dropped off at the hall on day of party or pre-school the day before.

### **NOTICE BOARD**

We welcome on board Emma South and Amanda Hudd to our committee.

### STRICTLY PROHIBITED

The use of mobile phones whilst in the setting is NOT allowed.

### FIP, (focused improvement plan)

Could we please ask for old pairs of clean socks, old keys, buttons etc for children to sort and count.

Mike Tagg,

We are still awaiting sponsor money for Mike's sky dive, could everyone that has not paid please do so as soon as possible.

### **Playdough Recipe**

The children have really enjoyed making playdough so we have attached to this newsletter a copy of the recipe and instructions,

**Rag Bag** 

We are still collecting so please if you have any old clothes or materials, please donate to pre-school.

Is there anything you would like to see in the newsletter, Any Suggestions? Please fill in and return slip below

# Dilton Marsh Pre-School Newsletter December 2012

Is there anything you would like to see in the newsletter, Any Suggestions? Please fill in and return slip below